
 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of an intelligent and 

enterprising young woman, Hui Ju Queene Tsai, who has worked as a part-time 

teacher at Juvenile Champion Language Center while she completed her 

qualifications at Department of Foreign Language Instruction, Wenzao Ursuline 

College of Languages. 

  

As the senior English teacher and course designer at the time of Miss Tsai’s 

employment, I watched her confidence grow both her teaching and her 

communication skills.  A rather challenging position, she was responsible for not 

only imparting knowledge but also engaging with parents, students and foreign 

teachers to build confidence and trust, a task that she carried out consistently on 

a daily basis.   

 

She had a wonderful rapport with both students and parents.  Her disarming style 

of communication and genuine warmth made her a very real ambassador for this 

company. 

 

Based on my observation of her abilities, her nature and strong work ethic I 

strongly recommend her for any opportunity that she wishes to pursue in the 

future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Christopher Bauman 

Senior English Coordinator 

 

 


